An
Bord Record of Consultation

Pleanala ABP-320535-24

ABP-320535-24 — Proposed development of new
Case Reference / 110kV/38kV/MV substation approx. 3km west of Hansfield
Description Rail station in townlands of Walterstown and Dunboyne, Co
Meath
Case Type Pre-application Consultation Request under S.182E
Date of
Correspondence 7% August 2024
From Sent from ESB to An Bord Pleanala
Nature of Correspondence letter with request indicating that a pre-
Correspondence application consultation meeting is not required.

Those who participated in the Consultation Process

Name and Organisation Address/Email

On behalf of An Bord Pleanala | Nicola Meehan, Lauren Murphy & Raymond

Muwaniri — sids@pleanala.ie

Heather McMeel, ESB Heather.mcmeel@esb.ie
Meath County Council Notified of request
Signed by: Director of Planning/Assistant Director of Planning
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